LiBLU-TV13, RADIO 56

KBLU Broadcasting Company
P. O. Box 1501
Yuma, Arizona 85364
(602) 782-3881
Nov. 22, 1980

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This will confirm your reception report of Nov. 11,
1980 at 5:15PM, MST. I am the "Bob" you heard
reading the editorial.

Best regards, \

Bob Crites,
General Manager, KBLU (AM)



